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Dear Colleagues

The renewed increase in corona cases in Switzerland is causing uncertainty for many 
IBD patients. In cooperation with IBDnet and the patient organisation Crohn Colitis 
Switzerland (CCS), we would therefore like to provide your patients with an update on 
the latest scientific data related to COVID-19.

We cordially invite you and your patients to a virtual information event on 4 December
2020 at 6 pm around the topic «COVID-19 in IBD patients».

The webinar will also offer the opportunity to ask questions; the speakers will answer 
the questions live.

We look forward to an informative and interactive exchange.
 
Kind regards,

PD Dr. med. Luc Biedermann
University Hospital of Zürich
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